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lone School Districts Participating in
Provision 2: Base Year

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that for the 2022-2023 school year, lone School
District will implement a new option available to schools participating in the
School Breakfast and National School Lunch Programs called Provision 2.

What does this mean for you and your children? This is great news for
you and your children!

All enrolled students of:

lone School District are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2022-2023 school
year.

This year only, your household still needs to fill out a confidential meal appli-
cation at this school, which will serve as information that the school will use
for future school years. One form per household. Include all students on one
form.

if your children attend other schools that are not participating in Provision 2,
your household may still need to fill out a confidential meal application or pay
for meals.

If you have questions or if we can be of any further assistance, please contact
us at 541-422-7131.

Sincerely,
Mr. Dinning

Mrs. Johnson
541-422-7131

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtfuf, committed citizens
can change the world”




